From: Cathy Stordeur <cathy.stordeur@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 11:42 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: TRS Plan 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

My name is Catherine Stordeur and | am a TRS 3 retiree. Although TRS 1 doesn't impact me personally, the lack of
COLAs for our former educators actually offends my sense of "fair play". Our TRS 1 retirees are the teachers who
educated and mentored us. Our state is successful because of their efforts and they deserve better than to slip into
poverty because of the lack of a guaranteed COLA.

Please do the right thing by our aging educators by recommending a guaranted COLA for Plan 1.
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
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